
Temporary closure of Hakka House of
Law Uk Folk Museum

     The Hakka House of the Law Uk Folk Museum under the Leisure and Cultural
Services Department will be temporarily closed from November 1 (Friday) to
February 5 (Wednesday) next year for maintenance work. During the period, the
"Hakka House" exhibition at the Exhibition Gallery will remain open to the
public.

     The Law Uk Folk Museum is located at 14 Kut Shing Street, Chai Wan, Hong
Kong. For enquiries, please call 2896 7006.
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